
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, September 28, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 

• Seniors, today is the last day to vote for your 2023 Homecoming Court.  Voting closes at 
the end of the school day.  Check your email for the link.  

• Hey Seniors! Representatives of various colleges and universities are scheduled to visit 
EHS this fall. To find out what schools are coming and when they will be here, make sure 
you are checking Naviance under the Colleges tab. Click on College Visits and register for a 
presentation. You will be sent a pass the day of the presentation to attend. Questions? See 
Mrs. Selders in A107. 

• Today’s GSA meeting with Mrs. Karmil is canceled. We’ll be back in business next 
Thursday as usual. 

• Congratulations to Geyden Rohde from Ms. Park’s class!  He is this week’s First Chapter 
Friday prize winner of a drink at our EHS Coffee House.  He just finished Scythe and gave 
5 giant stars!   

• Interested in business or our student store? DECA is holding its first chapter meeting 
today. Come to the back of the cafeteria after school to learn about DECA and eat some 
snacks! 

• Let’s get excited for a night on the town seagulls! The Homecoming dance is on October 
14th at 7pm in the Gym. Head to the Treasurer to pre-purchase a ticket! They are $15 with 
ASB, $20 without, and $30 for an outside guest. Tickets are FREE if you are on free and 
reduced lunch, as long as you pick it up at the treasurer’s office before October 12th. If you 
plan on taking an outside guest, the forms are due on OCTOBER 6th! If you don’t pre-
purchase a dance ticket, you can buy a ticket for $25 at the door. We can’t wait to see you 
there! 

• Hey seagulls it’s never to late to get your hands on some seagull spirit gear! The Vintage 
Seagull has just the thing for you! The Vintage will be open this Friday during both lunches 
where items range from $2 to $8! Come visit the vintage seagull on Friday during lunch! 

• Hey Seagulls! Do you enjoy unwinding after a long school day with a nice cup of tea? If so, 
Tea and Living Club, or, TLC, is having its first meeting TODAY. Join us in Ms. Harber's 
room, A220, from 2:15-3:15, while we plan for future meetings. 

• If you are a senior interested in working on cars after high school, make sure and stop by 
GEAR UP in the College & Career Center to pick up a field form to attend this year’s 
‘Automotive College and Career Fair’ on Friday, November 17. We will be heading to the 
Lumen Field Events Center to check out new car and truck dealerships and community 
colleges in Western Washington who offer auto tech training programs. Space is limited so 
don’t wait to stop by room A107 for a form. 

• Hello Fashion friends! Do you want to learn how to sew clothes, knit, or do other fun 
sewing things?  Mrs. Gaub will guide those interested in using the fantastic sewing center 
in the library in this club. Our first meeting will be Thursday October 5th. We will learn 
how to use and check out the sewing machines. We will also vote for club officers! so don't 
miss out!  Find our table at the club fair or fill out the form to learn more. Find the form at 
tinyurl.com/EHSFFF that stands for Everett high school fashion, fiber, fun! that's 
EHSFFF. 

• Students can sign up for the World Language Assessment now. The cost is $10 dollars and 
they must submit an enrollment form which can be found at the Treasurer’s office. The 
deadline for registration is October 31st.  GEAR UP will pay for seniors!   

 
 
 



• If you would like to sign up for First Chapter Friday trivia battles, sign up to attend our 
informational meeting on October 3.  Check your school email or visit the library for the 
sign up link! 

• Boys Wrestling preseason training has begun. If you want to start your training before the 
season begins it is available on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 4:15pm-5:30pm, Fridays at 
3:00pm-4:30pm, and Saturdays at 7:30am-9:00am located in the weight room in the 
gymnasium 

• Attention Seagulls! We have a Pack the Stands event is today! Come support boys tennis at 
3:30 at Clark Park! 

 
Today in sports 

• Girls swimming vs Marysville-Pilchuck and Marysville Getchell at the YMCA at 2:30 

• Boys tennis vs Marysville Getchell at 3:30 at Clark Park 

• Girls soccer at Arlington at 7:30 
 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


